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The Little
Book of
Valuation
Perseus
Books
Aswath
Damodaran, d

istinguished
author,
Professor of
Finance, and
David
Margolis,
Teaching
Fellow at
the NYU
Stern School
of Business,
have
delivered

the newest
edition of
Applied
Corporate
Finance.
This
readable
text
provides the
practical
advice
students and
practitioner
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s need rather
than a sole
concentratio
n on debate
theory,
assumptions,
or models.
Like no
other text
of its kind,
Applied
Corporate
Finance, 4th
Edition
applies
corporate
finance to
real
companies.
It now
contains six
real-world
core
companies to
study and
follow.
Business
decisions

are
classified
for students
into three
groups:
investment,
financing,
and dividend
decisions.
2017 Valuation
Handbook McGraw-
Hill/Irwin
Applied Corporate
Finance, 4th
EditionWiley Global
Education
Financial
Theory and
Corporate
Policy McGraw-
Hill College
In recent years
the continuity
of many firms
has been
achieved by
restructuring,
a task which
takes up a

great deal of
senior
management's
time. Written
for busy
managers and
executives, this
book is a
practical guide
to the process
of
restructuring,
covering both
debt and
operational
restructures.
The Executive
Guide to Corporate
Restructuring
Harvard Business
Review Press
This classic textbook
in the field, now
completely revised
and updated,
provides a bridge
between theory and
practice.
Appropriate for the
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second course in
Finance for MBA
students and the first
course in Finance for
doctoral students, the
text prepares
students for the
complex world of
modern financial
scholarship and
practice. It presents a
unified treatment of
finance combining
theory, empirical
evidence and
applications.
Capital Structure
and Corporate
Financing
Decisions
Routledge
A discussion-based
learning approach
to corporate finance
fundamentals
Lessons in
Corporate Finance
explains the
fundamentals of the
field in an intuitive

way, using a unique
Socratic question
and answer
approach. Written
by award-winning
professors at M.I.T.
and Tufts, this book
draws on years of
research and
teaching to deliver a
truly interactive
learning experience.
Each case study is
designed to facilitate
class discussion,
based on a series of
increasingly detailed
questions and
answers that
reinforce conceptual
insights with
numerical examples.
Complete coverage
of all areas of
corporate finance
includes capital
structure and
financing needs
along with project
and company

valuation, with
specific guidance on
vital topics such as
ratios and pro
formas, dividends,
debt maturity,
asymmetric
information, and
more. Corporate
finance is a complex
field composed of a
broad variety of sub-
disciplines, each
involving a specific
skill set and
nuanced body of
knowledge. This
text is designed to
give you an intuitive
understanding of the
fundamentals to
provide a solid
foundation for more
advanced study.
Identify sources of
funding and
corporate capital
structure Learn how
managers increase
the firm's value to
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shareholders
Understand the tools
and analysis
methods used for
allocation Explore
the five methods of
valuation with free
cash flow to firm
and equity
Navigating the
intricate operations
of corporate finance
requires a deep and
instinctual
understanding of the
broad concepts and
practical methods
used every day.
Interactive,
discussion-based
learning forces you
to go beyond
memorization and
actually apply what
you know,
simultaneously
developing your
knowledge, skills,
and instincts.
Lessons in

Corporate Finance
provides a unique
opportunity to go
beyond traditional
textbook study and
gain skills that are
useful in the field.
Sense and
Nonsense in
Corporate Finance
Wiley
The Solutions
Manual, prepared
by Bruce Swensen
of Adelphi
University,
contains solutions
to all end of
chapter problems
for easy reference.
Lessons in Corporate
Finance John Wiley
& Sons
The workbook to
accompany Corporate
Finance: A Practical
Approach, Second
Edition

Lectures on

Corporate Finance
John Wiley &
Sons
Valuation is a
topic that is
extensively
covered in
business degree
programs
throughout the
country.
Damodaran's
revisions to
"Investment
Valuation" are an
addition to the
needs of these
programs.
Understanding
Financial
Management
John Wiley &
Sons
Master corporate
valuation: the
financial art and
science of
accurately valuing
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any business.
George Chacko's
Applied Corporate
Finance: Valuation
is the first
valuation book to
combine true
academic rigor
with the practical
skills you need to
successfully value
companies in the
real world.
Renowned
financial instructor
and investment
manager George
Chacko focuses on
concepts,
techniques, tools,
and methodologies
that lead directly to
accurate
valuations, and
explains each key
concept with up-to-
date examples.
One step at a time,

Chacko develops a
practical, rigorous
approach to
conducting
valuation,
addressing the
projection of
financial
statements,
calculation of free
cash flows, risk-
adjusted cost of
capital, and
leading
methodologies
including WACC,
flow-to-equity, and
Adjusted Present
Value (APV). By
avoiding
elementary content
that financial
managers,
analysts, and MBA-
level finance
students already
know, this book
can focus more

tightly on the
realistic techniques
and advanced
issues practitioners
are actually
concerned with.
Coverage includes:
market value and
accounting balance
sheets, cash cycles,
the DuPont
formula, financial
distress, and
capital as a risk
buffer;
constructing pro-
formas, projecting
and bridging
financing
shortfalls, and
planning
sustainable
growth;
sources/uses of
cash, cash income
statements, pro-
forma balance
sheet changes,
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working capital,
depreciation, and
capital
expenditures; risk-
free cost,
investment risks,
and diversifiable
vs. idiosyncratic
risks; NPV, APV,
Optimal Debt
Ratios, Capital
Structure
Dynamics,
Terminal Value
Calculations, and
more. For all
finance
professionals,
analysts, and MBA
students who need
to sharpen their
skills in valuation
and related areas
of corporate
finance,
accounting, or
strategic planning.
The Three-Box

Solution John Wiley &
Sons
Behavioral Corporate
Finance provides
instructors with a
comprehensive
pedagogical approach
for teaching students
how behavioral
concepts apply to
corporate finance.
The primary goal is
to identify the key
psychological
obstacles to value
maximizing behavior,
along with steps that
managers can take to
mitigate the effects of
these obstacles.
Corporate Finance
John Wiley & Sons
Incorporated
Designed for those
who want to gain an
understanding of
the fundamental
concepts and
techniques used in
financial
management. An
underlying premise

of the book is that
the objective of the
firm is to maximize
value or wealth.
Drawing on a
wealth of experience
in the academic and
professional worlds,
the authors discuss
how firms can
accomplish this
objective by making
appropriate
investment and
financing decisions.
Bridging the gap
between financial
theory and practice,
the authors present
fundamental
concepts in an
intuitive and
nontechnical way,
and provide
numerous practical
financial tips to
readers. The focus is
on current practice,
using results from
recent surveys to
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show the most
popular techniques
and approaches used
by financial
managers today. A
range of instructor’s
resources are
available at the
accompanying
website. Visit www.
blackwellpublishing
.com/baker for full
details.
International
Corporate Finance
John Wiley & Sons
A thorough
introduction to
corporate finance
from a renowned
professor of finance
and banking As
globalization
redefines the field
of corporate
finance,
international and
domestic finance
have become
almost inseparably

intertwined. It's
increasingly
difficult to
understand what is
happening in capital
markets without a
firm grasp of
currency markets,
the investment
strategies of
sovereign wealth
funds, carry trade,
and foreign
exchange
derivatives products.
International
Corporate Finance
offers thorough
coverage of the
international
monetary climate,
including Islamic
finance, Asian
banking, and cross-
border mergers and
acquisitions.
Additionally, the
book offers keen
insight on global
capital markets,

equity markets, and
bond markets, as
well as foreign
exchange risk
management and
how to forecast
exchange rates.
Offers a
comprehensive
discussion of the
current state of
international
corporate finance
Provides simple
rules and pragmatic
answers to key
managerial
questions and issues
Includes case
studies and real-
world decision-
making situations
For anyone who
wants to understand
how finance works
in today's hyper-
connected global
economy,
International
Corporate Finance is
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an insightful,
practical guide to
this complex
subject.
Investment
Philosophies
Wiley
"Many interesting
developments
have occurred in
the world of
venture capital
since the
publication of the
first edition of this
book in 2006,
which prompted
us to revise the
book for the
second edition.
While the
organization of the
book remains
unchanged, many
of the chapters are
substantially
rewritten. For
example, in

Chapter 5, we re-
ranked top VC
firms,
incorporating the
latest performance
statistics,
fundraising and
investment
activities, notable
exits, and (as
always) our
subjective
opinions. In
Chapter 6, we
examine further
evidence of the
deepening
globalization of
the industry. In
Chapters 3, 4, and
7,we analyze the
impact of the
1999-2000 Internet
bubble years on
the VC risk and
returns, as
investments made
in those years are

finally mature and
thus now a part of
the performance
evaluation
analysis. We also
incorporated
expositional
improvements
throughout the
book based on
reader feedback on
the first edition.
Another feature of
the new edition is
that the VCV
model, used
extensively in Part
III of the book, is
now available as a
Web-based
application
available on http://
VCVtools.com.
Significant
collaborative
efforts went into
developing this
tool, which we
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believe will be of
interest to a broad
audience,
including
practitioners
interested in
valuing VC-
backed company
stocks and
employee stock
options"
Applied Corporate
Finance, 4th Edition
World Scientific
Publishing Company
Merging theory and
practice into a
comprehensive,
highly-anticipated
text Corporate
Finance continues its
legacy as one of the
most popular
financial textbooks,
with well-established
content from a
diverse and highly
respected author
team. Unique in its
features, this valuable
text blends theory

and practice with a
direct, succinct style
and commonsense
presentation. Readers
will be introduced to
concepts in a
situational framework,
followed by a detailed
discussion of
techniques and tools.
This latest edition
includes new
information on
venture finance and
debt structuring, and
has been updated
throughout with the
most recent statistical
tables. The
companion website
provides statistics,
graphs, charts,
articles, computer
models, and
classroom tools, and
the free monthly
newsletter keeps
readers up to date on
the latest happenings
in the field. The
authors have
generously made
themselves available

for questions,
promising an answer
in seventy-two hours.
Emphasizing how key
concepts relate to real-
world situations is
what makes Corporate
Finance a valuable
reference with real
relevance to the
professional and
student alike. Readers
will gain insight into
the methods and tools
that shape the
industry, allowing
them to: Analyze
investments with
regard to hurdle rates,
cash flows, side costs,
and more Delve into
the financing process
and learn the tools and
techniques of
valuation Understand
cash dividends and
buybacks, spinoffs,
and divestitures
Explore the link
between valuation and
corporate finance As
the global economy
begins to recover,
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access to the most
current information
and statistics will be
required. To remain
relevant in the
evolving financial
environment,
practitioners will need
a deep understanding
of the mechanisms at
work. Corporate
Finance provides the
expert guidance and
detailed explanations
for those requiring a
strong foundational
knowledge, as well as
more advanced
corporate finance
professionals.
Investment
Valuation McGraw-
Hill/Irwin
McKinsey &
Company's #1 best-
selling guide to
corporate
valuation—the fully
updated seventh
edition Valuation
has been the
foremost resource

for measuring
company value for
nearly three
decades. Now in its
seventh edition, this
acclaimed volume
continues to help
financial
professionals around
the world gain a
deep understanding
of valuation and
help their companies
create, manage, and
maximize economic
value for their
shareholders. This
latest edition has
been carefully
revised and updated
throughout, and
includes new
insights on topics
such as digital, ESG
(environmental,
social and
governance), and
long-term investing,
as well as fresh case
studies. Clear,

accessible chapters
cover the
fundamental
principles of value
creation, analyzing
and forecasting
performance, capital
structure and
dividends, valuing
high-growth
companies, and
much more. The
Financial Times
calls the book “one
of the practitioners’
best guides to
valuation.” This
book: Provides
complete, detailed
guidance on every
crucial aspect of
corporate valuation
Explains the
strategies,
techniques, and
nuances of valuation
every manager
needs to know
Covers both core
and advanced
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valuation techniques
and management
strategies
Features/Includes a
companion website
that covers key
issues in valuation,
including videos,
discussions of
trending topics, and
real-world valuation
examples from the
capital markets For
over 90 years,
McKinsey &
Company has
helped corporations
and organizations
make substantial
and lasting
improvements in
their performance.
Through seven
editions and 30
years, Valuation:
Measuring and
Managing the Value
of Companies, has
served as the
definitive reference

for finance
professionals,
including
investment bankers,
financial analysts,
CFOs and corporate
managers, venture
capitalists, and
students and
instructors in all
areas of finance.
Corporate
Finance John
Wiley & Sons
The definitive
source of
information on all
topics related to
investment
valuation tools
and techniques
Valuation is at the
heart of any
investment
decision, whether
that decision is
buy, sell or hold.
But the pricing of
many assets has

become a more
complex task in
modern markets,
especially after the
recent financial
crisis. In order to
be successful at
this endeavor, you
must have a firm
understanding of
the proper
valuation
techniques. One
valuation book
stands out as
withstanding the
test of time among
investors and
students of
financial markets,
Aswath Damodara
n'sInvestment
Valuation. Now
completely revised
and updated to
reflect changing
market conditions,
this third edition
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comprehensively
introduces
investment
professionals and
students to the
range of valuation
models available
and how to chose
the right model for
any given asset
valuation scenario.
This edition
includes valuation
techniques for a
whole host of real
options, start-up
firms,
unconventional
assets, distressed
companies and
private equity, and
real estate. All
examples have
been updated and
new material has
been added. Fully
revised to
incorporate

valuation lessons
learned from the
last five years,
from the market
crisis and
emerging markets
to new types of
equity investments
Includes valuation
practices across
the life cycle of
companies and
emphasizes value
enhancement
measures, such as
EVA and CFROI
Contains a new
chapter on
probabilistic
valuation
techniques such as
decision trees and
Monte Carlo
Simulation Author
Aswath
Damodaran is
regarded as one of
the best educators

and thinkers on the
topic of investment
valuation This
indispensable
guide is a must
read for anyone
wishing to gain a
better
understanding of
investment
valuation and its
methods. With it,
you can take the
insights and advice
of a recognized
authority on the
valuation process
and immediately
put them to work
for you.
Corporate Finance
John Wiley & Sons
A comprehensive
guide to making
better capital
structure and
corporate financing
decisions in today's
dynamic business

Page 12/15 May, 03 2024

Corporate Finance Damodaran Solutions



 

environment Given the
dramatic changes that
have recently
occurred in the
economy, the topic of
capital structure and
corporate financing
decisions is critically
important. The fact is
that firms need to
constantly revisit their
portfolio of debt,
equity, and hybrid
securities to finance
assets, operations, and
future growth. Capital
Structure and
Corporate Financing
Decisions provides an
in-depth examination
of critical capital
structure topics,
including discussions
of basic capital
structure components,
key theories and
practices, and
practical application
in an increasingly
complex corporate
world. Throughout,
the book emphasizes
how a sound capital

structure
simultaneously
minimizes the firm's
cost of capital and
maximizes the value
to shareholders.
Offers a strategic
focus that allows you
to understand how
financing decisions
relates to a firm's
overall corporate
policy Consists of
contributed chapters
from both academics
and experienced
professionals, offering
a variety of
perspectives and a
rich interplay of ideas
Contains information
from survey research
describing actual
financial practices of
firms This valuable
resource takes a
practical approach to
capital structure by
discussing why
various theories make
sense and how firms
use them to solve
problems and create

wealth. In the wake of
the recent financial
crisis, the insights
found here are
essential to excelling
in today's volatile
business environment.
Behavioral Corporate
Finance John Wiley
& Sons
Essential guidance
for the corporate
finance professional
— advisor, Board
Director, CFO,
Treasurer, business
development
executive, or M&A
expert—to ask the
right questions and
make the critical
decisions. Strategic
Corporate Finance is
a practical guide to
the key issues, their
context, and their
solutions. From
performance
measurement and
capital planning to
risk management and
capital structure,
Strategic Corporate
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Finance, translates
principles of corporate
finance theory into
practical methods for
implementing them.
Filled with in-depth
insights, expert
advice, and detailed
case studies, Strategic
Corporate Finance
will prepare you for
the issues involved in
raising, allocating and
managing capital, and
its associated risks.
Justin Pettit (New
York, NY) draws on
his 15 years of senior
advisory experience
as an investment
banker and
management
consultant. He advises
corporate boards and
executives on matters
of capital structure,
financial policy,
valuation, and
strategy. He also
lectures on topics in
advanced corporate
finance to graduate
and undergraduate

students at universities
in the New York area.
The Dark Side of
Valuation Palgrave
Macmillan
Convert Theory
into Solutions: A
Corporate Finance
Reality Check This
hands-on guide to
corporate finance
focuses on
converting the
theory and models
in corporate finance
into tools that can
be used to analyze,
under stand and
help any business.
Applied Corporate
Finance provides a
user's perspective to
corporate finance,
by posing the three
major questions that
every business has
to answer, and then
providing the tools
and the analytical
techniques needed

to answer them. The
three questions are-
* Where do we
invest our
resources? (The
Investment
Decision) The first
part of the book
looks at how to
assess risk and
develop a risk
profile for a firm,
convert this risk
profile into a hurdle
rate, and develops
the basic rules that
need to be followed
in estimating the
returns on any
investment. * How
should we fund
these investments?
(The Financing
Decision) Firms
generally can use
debt, equity or some
combination of the
two to fund projects.
This part of the
book examines the
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relationship between
this choice and the
hurdle rate to be
used in analyzing
projects, and
presents ways in
which the financing
decision can be used
to maximize firm
value. It also sets up
a framework for
picking the right
kind of security for
any firm. * How
much cash can and
should we return to
the owners? (The
Dividend Decision)
The third part of the
book establishes a
process that can be
used to decide how
much cash should
be taken out of the
business, and in
what form -
dividends or stock
buybacks. The final
chapter in the book
ties in the value of

the firm to these
three decisions, and
provides insight into
how firms can
enhance value. In
summary, this is a
book about coming
up with real
solutions to real
problems, using real-
time data on real
companies.
Corporate Finance
John Wiley & Sons
A text with a
thoroughly integrated
applications
orientation revolving
around the
philosophy that
companies need to
know how to finance
organizations in order
to reach optimal
capital structure.
Recognizing that
every investment
decision involves
choosing the right
amount of debt and
equity, the text
suggests readers look

at data and ask, "What
is relevant? Why is
this detail important?
How does it answer
the question?"
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